
Meetings
Scheduled Council Meeting
5.45pm, Monday 1 August 2022, Lighthouse Theatre Studio
The meeting will also be livestreamed on Council’s website at 
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/council-meetings

Anyone wishing to participate in Public Question Time is asked 
to submit their question online www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/
public-question-time before 4pm Monday 1 August 2022.

Saturday 23 July, 2022

Works & Road Closures

2022 Warrnambool & Moyne Youth 
Awards
Nominations Now Close 1 August 2022

The Youth Awards recognised people 
between 12 – 25 years who demonstrate 

Merrivale Drive
Works: Line marking.
Duration: Week commencing Monday 18 July 2022 for 4 weeks.
Impact: Sections of the road will be under traffic control. 
Motorists and pedestrians are advised to observe all signage.  
Contact: Don Allen, Construction Engineer on 0419 389 638.

Raglan Parade 
(between Kingfisher Grove & Glenrowe Avenue)

Works: Footpath renewal.
Duration: Week commencing Monday 25 July 2022 for up to 3 
weeks.
Impact: Pedestrians are advised to observe all signage present.
Contact: Shaun Lucas, Projects Engineer on 0448 020 479.

Viaduct Road and Pertobe Road Roundabout
Works: Edwards Bridge Crane Works
Duration: Monday July 25 to Friday July 29
Impact: The roundabout will operate with a single lane of 
alternating traffic, under the supervision of a traffic controller, from 
approximately 7am until 5pm daily. Motorists can expect minor 
delays. For very short periods (less than five minutes), traffic may 
need to be closed in both directions as machinery moves into 
position.
Contact: Adam Bain, Warrnambool City Council Project Manager, 
0437 847 574

Get Involved

the values of Responsibility, Kindness, Resilience, Passion, & 
Cooperation.  Nominations can be made by coaches, teachers, 
employers, parents, siblings, team mates, friends, peers and 
anyone with a connection to young people.

To submit a nomination or for information visit
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/warrnambool-and-moyne-
youth-awards
Nominations close 1 August 2022.

A partnership with Moyne Shire Council supported by The Rotary 
Club of Warrnambool, Gwen & Edna Jones Foundation, and 
Deakin University.
For further information or to obtain a hardcopy application form 
contact the Youth Engagement team on 5559 4800 or email 
youthservices@warrnambool.vic.gov.au


